

FROM THE OFFICE OF MR. GREG DONOVAN, A.A.E EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

To:

Chairman and Members of the Melbourne Airport Authority

From:

Mr. Greg Donovan, A.A.E. Executive Director

Date:

August 15, 2019

Subject: Land Use Public Workshop

There will be an Airport Authority Public Workshop meeting held on Thursday, August 22, 2019 at 10 a.m. in the second floor Melbourne International Airport Board Room, One Air Terminal Parkway, Suite 220, Melbourne, FL.

Workshop topic will be Airport Board discussion of items pertaining to the Airport's current and future land use.